
About the project

On Tuesday 12th October at 2:00pm - 6:30pm, we’re hosting a community 
consultation event at Burnley General Hospital.

Due to complete in 2024, this development will be the first of its kind 
in Burnley. It’s intended to provide specialist extra care assisted living 
accommodation in a neighbourhood setting, aimed at improving people’s 
quality of life and reducing social isolation.

The consultation group is keen to hear from businesses and residents in the 
area who can share their valuable input to help us create an inclusive, 
multi-generational community space fit for the future. 

The 93 modern and accessible apartments have been designed primarily for 
people who require extra support while maintaining as much independence 
and dignity as possible. 

There are also plans to create a community space for local people to use, 
alongside dedicated communal gardens, allocated parking, and a wellbeing 
hub with bistro for residents and their families. 

This is your opportunity to meet the teams behind the unique development, 
including the Independent Living team at Calico Homes who can answer any 
questions you may have, and offer the opportunity for you, or your loved ones 
to register interest in becoming a resident.

If you would like any further information, please contact Lynne Blackburn by 
emailing lynne_participationworks@yahoo.co.uk or calling 07834 595165.

12/10/21 
2:00pm - 6:30pm

Burnley General Hospital,
Briercliffe Rd Entrance, 
Burnley, BB10 1TZ
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We’re Here
Join Us


